
Service of Commandant of Hong Kong
Auxiliary Police Force extended

     The Government today (June 28) announced the approval of the extension
of the service of Mr Yang Joe-tsi, as the Commandant of the Hong Kong
Auxiliary Police Force (HKAPF) for nine months up to April 6, 2025.

     Mr Yang first joined the HKAPF in April 1989 and was appointed as the
Commandant in April 2016.

     Mr Yang has led the HKAPF with excellence and devotion. Under his
leadership, the HKAPF has been providing essential support to the Hong Kong
Police Force in facing different unprecedented challenges over the past few
years. Looking forward, auxiliary and regular police officers will continue
to work hand in hand, demonstrating their comradeship in serving the
community.
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